The DeLanges

1203 Winedale Ln, Georgetown, TX 78633

January/February 2025

Dear Friends,

It is February and a cold, windy day! Temperature is in the teens! January was so warm, and we sure were enjoying the sunny weather, then winter finally got here. But.... it is supposed to be in the 70s in just a couple days. And soon it will be hot summer weather!

We have been busy each Sunday visiting churches in the area. Many of these churches have never had a representative from FTL, and know very little about the ministry. We have also had a couple of scheduled meetings and camp meetings where we meet other pastors from around the area. We are thankful for Anchor Baptist Church in Mesquite for their decision to add the Fellowship Tract League to their mission giving, as well as us. That is a great blessing! Without giving churches, it would be impossible to print over 100 million tracts each year! We also are thankful for the mail centers around the country that pack and mail out tract orders, paying for the postage. That's why it is called a league; we are all working together to get the word of God around the world, because so many have never heard the wonderful Gospel message of salvation!

I have really enjoyed getting around on my motorized chair.. I call it my "soul patrol" chair. Because of a back injury in my younger years, I am not able to walk very far. Using my chair has enabled me to go for blocks around our area to pass out tracts and share the Gospel. We have many Spanish workers here because of all the new construction in this area. Many of them don't speak much English, so it is hard to communicate with them, but a tract in their language leaves them with the Gospel. Many times as I go on, I see them open the tract and read it!

We have some revival meetings coming up in the spring and summer. Most of the time we do a Sunday only for the Fellowship Tract League ministry. Folks are amazed that we have already printed over 5 billion tracts, and given them all away. Only Heaven will reveal how many people have been reached through a tract. We meet folks all the time that were saved through reading a gospel tract that someone gave them, or one that they may have found. Keep on sowing the seed!!!!

Thank you! Thank you! Thank you to each church congregation who has prayed and given to our ministry You are so appreciated. Without your investment we would not be able to do the work God has called us to. May He richly bless you!

Olule of Melly Bruce and Mary DeLange